
From  <dsaitta@du.edu>  
Sent  Tuesday, September 11, 2007 10:58 am 
To   Beto Juarez <Beto.Juarez@du.edu> , Ginger Maloney 
<gmaloney@du.edu> , gpotts@du.edu , pbuirski@du.edu , Tom Farer 
<tfarer@du.edu> , james.herbert@du.edu , Alayne.Parson@du.edu , 
rshoures@du.edu , Bruce Hutton <bhutton@du.edu> , nallen@du.edu  
Cc   Gregg Kvistad <gregg.kvistad@du.edu>  
Subject  Promotion and Tenure Guidelines/Policies 
 
Dear Deans, 
 
We (our Faculty Senate and AAUP membership) would like to make the 
various Divisional, College, and School guidelines/policies for promotion and 
tenure available to faculty on the Senate and AAUP chapter websites.  
There's been some discussion of this before, but so far no result.  Faculty 
often ask how tenure and promotion are approached in the various units, so 
posting all of the policies would go a long way toward answering this 
question.  It might also help to demystify the process at DU generally, which 
can't be a bad thing. The University APT and AHSS guidelines have been 
publicly posted for some time, so there's precedent.  We have categories for 
each Division/College/School already established on the AAUP portfolio page 
(https://portfolio.du.edu/pc/port2?page=6&uid=15048 ), and they await 
filling in.  Many thanks for your help with this project.  Cheers, 
 
Dean 
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